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     Centenary HQ Project Update 
 

The Great Amwell Scout Group is very pleased to 
announce that it has managed to raise a staggering 
£150,000 towards the construction of a new Head 
Quarters. 
 
This has been made possible thanks to a very 
generous and substantial personal donation from Cllr 
Nigel Copping. 
 
The executive committee will meet later this month 
to finalise the logistics of the building work and the 
effective running of the 3 existing sections – 
Beavers, Cubs & Scouts. 
 
If all goes according to plan, the Group is looking 
to complete the building works in time to celebrate 
the 100 years of Scouting on 1st August 2007. 
 
A big thank you to all those who donated money, 
helped with fundraising and supported the group in 
achieving this fantastic sum. 
 
The Group still needs to raise a further £20,000 
to complete car parking, external lighting, security 
and landscaping which is a condition of the planning 
consent. 
 
If you can donate money, a skill, or supply 
materials please contact – Steve Deadman on 01920 
466223   
 
We are also looking for new leaders and if you 
prefer to get involved this way please contact Colin 
Haywood on 01920 466976 or Gail Stretch on 
01920 465918. Thank You. 
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